From: <u>S.</u>

To: <u>Transportation Commission; Evers, Tag; Foster, Grant; Callaway, Renee</u>

Subject: Support for Cannonball Bike path extension Transportation Committee Item 12

Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 4:23:48 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Good afternoon,

Please extend the Cannonball bicycle path behind the Capitol Press, along the railroad track, into the Bowman Field/Wright Middle School drive -- addressed at today's (April 28) Transportation Committee meeting, Item 12 on the agenda.

Current Fish Hatchery bike lanes, which the Cannonball trail would augment, are not safe for all levels/ages of bike riders. Providing a dedicated path that connects to the Wingra bike path would be a welcome improvement.

Thank you,

Stanley Jackson 810 Emerson St.